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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 11:56 AM
To: 'Kim Gerbert'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: COMMENT ON DOCKET#20200219-El

Good afternoon, Kimberly Gerbert 
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219 and forwarding 
your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Kim Gerbert <kimberly@rethinkenergyflorida.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 11:54 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: COMMENT ON DOCKET#20200219‐El 

 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am emailing regarding DOCKET #20200219-EI. Fully knowing the economic impact of the pandemic, it is 
extremely concerning that utility companies have not provided their customers with adequate services to 
address these tough times. I strictly oppose utility disconnects during the pandemic, and believe that it is wrong 
to further hinder customers who are already at an economic disadvantage. 
 
Best, 
 
--  
Kimberly Gerbert 
(she/her/hers) 
Associate Campaign Director 
ReThink Energy Florida 
(904) 955-3663 
http://rethinkenergyflorida.org 
 
Stay Updated! Email and Newsletter Subscription 
http://rethinkenergyflorida.org/join 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ReThinkEnergyFL/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/ReThinkEnergyFL 
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